6/4/2013

RE: COGCC Inspection document #663800866

609-2 pad, Location 324041

Item: Facilities, Berms

The weeds in the berm were treated on 5/22/2013 and again during the week of 6/3/2013.
The tear is in the cover, not the liner itself, and will be repaired.

Per Margaret Ash’s announcement of a maritorium on inspection findings requiring berms
around separators in order to allow time for the COGCC to better define tanks and flow-through
vessels, no corrective action will be taken on such findings for this inspection.



